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Good Morning,

The AAMVA website regarding members of the Vehicle Standing Committee was updated
earlier this morning and now reflects the committee appointments and reappointments recently
made by AAMVA Board Chair Glenn Turner. Please review your information on this page and let
me know of any needed changes.

Please also note that minutes from previous meetings of the Vehicle Committee are posted at

the bottom of the website page. Future meeting minutes will also be posted on this same page.

Thanks,

Keith
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